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Reafen Cottage, Peakside, Ravenscar, North Yorkshire, YO13 ONE Tele;

April 122016

Ref: NYM/2010/0665/FL

Regarding the above planning permission, work on replacing our only bathroom has
now commenced.

The enclosed application, for a non-material amendment following a grant of
Planning permission’, concerns moving the small existing, (510mm x 900mm), south
facing window, (it’s location shown on picture 2 of the original application), and
placing it in the exact same southerly position, but located on the newly built
replacement south facing wall.

To help visualise the amendment we are requesting please see the enclosed digitally
enhanced images.

Picture A;
shows the existing small window’s exact location at present.

Picture B;
shows the exact proposed ‘amended’ location on the replacement wall, (with the
existing surrounding clematis also replanted),

The relocating of the existing small window was discussed at length with the building
inspector Mike Helm, and he fully approved the measure, (in principle), agreeing it
would give additional much needed light to the bathroom interior.

It would also enhance, and link the existing house frontage window line.

The bathroom under construction will eventually enable my disabled husband easier
access to all facilities; with the interior layout being changed to include a walk in
shower, and a wider doorway for ‘future proofing’.

However, at present we are without any bathroom facilities, and are constricted to
using a chemical toilet, (and for all our washing needs the kitchen sink).

I would therefore really appreciate a prompt response to this amendment application,
in order for the situation we presently find ourselves in, to be quickly resolved.

Should you need any further information or photographs I can be contacted on

Thank you for all your considerations concerning this amengment,
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Yours sincerely,

anny Han/






